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To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Ellen E. Mauer, PhD 

Subject: FOIA Officers 
 
 Under the new FOIA laws, we are required to appoint FOIA officers 
who will need yearly training.  It is my recommendation that the BOE appoint 
Bernadette Hanna, and Dorothy Pazanin as the FOIA officers for the 
district.  If you agree, we can put this on the consent agenda for next time.   

 

 

 

 


